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Comments: The South Fork of the Salmon is an extremely special place that we cannot risk to be ruined.

Stibnite's creation of toxic will not help the South Fork stay healthy or heal from past or future mining projects. We

must hold Perpetual Resources and all parties with the highest level of reclamation for the project to be safe, and

frankly the current plans do not meet that. More needs to be done to make sure Stibnite mine parties are held

100% accountable for any damages that could be done to the South Fork of the Salmon drainage. Until these are

met there absolutely shouldn't be any mining or commercial profit of public lands being done in such a special,

unique area. 


